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Committee Secretary 
Health, Environment and Agriculture Committee 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA ACT 2006 
AUSTRALIA 
Wed May 01 2024 
Public  Submission by Mrs Elaine Gunn. 

I am a Mother, Grandmother and Great Grandmother and I live in Townsville, Queensland.  
I believe that every child born has the right to life. It is a very basic right for us all. These precious children, if, 
sadly, unwanted by their parents, would be gladly adopted and loved as their own by the many couples who 
have not been able to have children of their own. A wise person once said that once we abcd our own we can 
no longer claim to be a civilised society or country. These most vulnerable little Australians are our future 
citizens and it is the responsibility of the Government of the day to protect them and their fundamental right to 
life.  
If these Beautiful children are not protected by law it opens the door for other vulnerable people who someone 
might think equally unimportant, to be eliminated. It also makes it impossible for medical professionals who will 
not go along with these unethical practices to work in our hospitals.  
I urge the committee to recommend to the Parliament that all Australian lives are important and have the basic 
right to be protected.  

Sincerely, Mrs Elaine Gunn 
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